Domestic Violence Workshop Planned at
SWOSU

04.12.2007

A Domestic Violence Awareness Workshop is planned this Thursday, April 19, at
Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

The workshop, sponsored by the SWOSU Psychology Club, will be at 7 p.m. at the
SWOSU Conference Center, located at the corner of Seventh and Davis Streets in
Weatherford. Admission is free.

According to Melissa Hall of the club, local legal and mental health services
representatives will discuss what is and what’s not domestic violence from both legal
and psychological perspectives as well as how domestic violence can be handled
legally and psychologically.

For additional information, contact the SWOSU Psychology Department at
580.774.3725.



